
 Disciple Dispatch
 February 10, 2023 

 Merry Memory Making
Looking Ahead:

Sat Feb 11     Confession      4:00 pm       Mass           5:15  pm 

Guys and Dolls Dance 6:15 pm 

Sun Feb 12    Mass     8:30 am / 11:00 am  

Mon Feb 13  Winners of Canned Food Drive Announced 

Tues Feb 14  Valentines Day Parties 

Wed Feb 15   Mileage Club                 7:30 am 
Home and School Assoc. Mtg      8:00 am 

 All School Mass         9:00 am  
“ROYAL” Dance Performance         10:00 am 
 Jr. High EDGE NIGHT         6:45 pm 

 Fri Feb 17      Last Day to Register at Current Enrollment Fee 

CURRENT IHM FAMILIES MUST RE-ENROLL ON SCHOOLADMIN BEFORE NEXT FRIDAY FEBRUARY 17 to avoid added 
enrollment fees.  It is also imperative current IHM families make this deadline in order to save all their children’s spots 
for next year. There are a number of new families interested in our preschool classes and other K-8th classes ready to enroll 
after Friday February 17.   SCHOOLADMIN confirms your registration is complete after you pay the enrollment fee. 
Payment may be done by electronic check, credit card or debit card.   

IHM PARISH MEMBERSHIP comes by first Registering at IHM Parish. https://ihmparish.com/engagement/parish-
registration/   ACTIVE IHM PARISH MEMBERSHIP comes by fulfilling three simple requirements: 1- attending Mass at IHM 
on a regular basis; 2- volunteering at the IHM parish in any capacity and 3- tithing electronically or via IHM parish 
contribution envelopes on a regular basis. https://ihmparish.com/engagement/online-giving/  As with any organization, 

membership has both its privileges (reduced tuition rates) 
and responsibilities (see 1,2, and 3 above)   

STILL ACTIVE AT 100!  School Days, that is! IHM 
Kindergarteners marked the 100th day of school on Monday 
by dressing up as centenarians, with walkers, grey hair, 
bifocals and all. Teacher Lauren Host, ever the good sport, 
also made a new transfer student to her class that day feel 
right at home, curlers and all. Ah, to be young again! 

HOT LUNCH UPDATE: Load your children’s account this 
weekend and avoid overdrawn statements coming home! 
NOTE: 5th graders are now being offered larger entre 
portions so the need to order an extra main-course for your 
growing kid can now be off the table—pun intended. 

The Annual IHM Guys and Dolls Dance this weekend will again be the scene for 

pretty dresses, giggles, picture taking, making memories and of course, a whole 

lotta dancing. Hats off to our IHM Home and School Association for creating this 

lovely opportunity every year!   

https://ihmparish.com/engagement/parish-registration/
https://ihmparish.com/engagement/parish-registration/
https://ihmparish.com/engagement/online-giving/


ITS BIG! IT’S FUN ! IT’S A MONTH AWAY! The IHM School Winter Carnival is back and preparations have begun. 

Volunteers are needed in various and sundry ways. Sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b084eacab29a2fa7-
winter#/ 

THE ONLINE SPIRIT STORE IS NOW OPEN   Browse many new styles for Men, Women and the 

kids. Order by February 24 for delivery before Spring Break! 

https://www.revbusinessstore.com/cgi-

bin/XebraWeb.exe?WebStoreHome&sessionID=tpaf1wm&spi=1000000 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b084eacab29a2fa7-winter#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b084eacab29a2fa7-winter#/
https://www.revbusinessstore.com/cgi-bin/XebraWeb.exe?WebStoreHome&sessionID=tpaf1wm&spi=1000000
https://www.revbusinessstore.com/cgi-bin/XebraWeb.exe?WebStoreHome&sessionID=tpaf1wm&spi=1000000


TRAVELING STATUE OF OUR LADY OF FATIMA FAMILY ROSARY DEVOTIONAL The Paul and Debbie 
Dymowski Family are next up for hosting Our Lady’s Devotion---bringing grace upon grace for their 
own family and yours as well. We all benefit! There are 5 open weeks should your family wish to take 
part in this beautiful IHM tradition.  Simply host the traveling statue of our Lady in your home for a 
week, promising to pray the FAMILY rosary every day or night. NO experience necessary. The 
devotional comes with rosary instructions, a journal and countless graces promised by Our Lady 
herself. Sign up here: 
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0D4CADAC2EA2FCC52-traveling 

GOOD NEWS AROUND CAMPUS:  Our IHM community manifests our love for God in 

myriad ways and of late our Have a Heart fundraiser benefitting the American Heart 

Association netted ~$8,000, with close to $1000 in new equipment coming back to IHM; 

The Coins for Kids Baby Bottles for LIFE was The Most Successful drive of this kind we ever 

held…with totals to be reported next week; the Soup-er Bowl Canned Food contest was 

also a hit with the winning grade to be announced Monday; Support Staff member Mrs. 

Joanne Grantham became a Grandma  or “JOJO” on Wednesday with the birth of baby 

Jane Louise; 5th Grade teacher Miss Katie Hile will be a Misses next year upon her 

engagement last weekend; we welcomed the LaFleur Family to our IHM family on 

Monday; potential  families touring our school continually remark what a quiet, loving, 

Hello IHM Families! 

I'm so grateful for the beautiful sunshine today!  I think our kids are too after 
being inside yesterday during that heavy rain!  Spring is around the corner! 
We sent an email from SchoolAdmin last weekend with directions for enrolling 
for the 2023-24 school year.  So many of you got started on that right 
away!  It's so exciting to have a fully online process now!  With all the 

information filled in already, hopefully it was a quick and easy process.  We were alerted to a few 
problems and hopefully got those fixed up!  Thank you for your patience!  I promised an easier 
process this year and so far that is the case!  Please call or email if you have any questions.  The 
deadline for current families is next week Friday, February 17.  After that we will open up enrollment 
to new families.  If you need a preschool spot for a new student, be sure to click on "add a student" 
and provide that information and we will be able to generate a contract on our end.  It's so important 
that we have some accurate numbers to make decisions about classes for next year.  Make sure you 
are mindful of the three criteria for the parishioner rate of tuition.  Those are Mass attendance, 
volunteering for the parish in some capacity, and regular tithing.  We are so blessed by our parish 
support, both financially and otherwise.  
I hope you have a great weekend! 
Blessings, 

Holly Lake 

Principal 
Immaculate Heart of Mary School, immersed in the teachings of the Catholic Church, is dedicated to providing excellent spiritual and academic 

formation in the development of well-rounded individuals centered in Christ 

happy atmosphere we have at IHM. Its nice to hear kind words!

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0D4CADAC2EA2FCC52-traveling

